
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Mark your calendars for the following CLE Presentations: 
 

Guardian ad Litem Training 
The Honorable Lisa Krueger Presenting and Organizing 

See attached Registration Form for Details 
 
October 19, 2017  Spoliation and Preservation, Primo Restaurant 
 
November 16, 2017  T.B.D. 
 

December 21, 2017  Ethics Seminar – ½ Day / Christmas Party to follow 
    We need your ideas for topics!!!! 
 

January 18, 2018  Shareholder Disputes, Primo Restaurant 
 

February 15, 2018  Family Law Update, Primo Restaurant 
 

March 15, 2018  Criminal Law Update, Primo Restaurant 
 

April 19, 2017   Social Security Update, Primo Restaurant 
 
May 17, 2017   Business Meeting, Primo Restaurant 
    Free Lunch 
 

Winnebago County Bar Association  
 

Bar Rag  
Heath Mynsberge – President 

To Be Elected – Vice President Elect 
Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 
To Be Elected - Treasurers 

Maggie Mynsberge – Legal Secretary 



New Faces/Formation YOUR VOTE NEEDED -  Unfortunately this last year we saw a 
number of big losses.  Dave Been is out of president after a great year.  We also said good 
bye to our friends Kathleen Diedrich and David Rashid, Treasurers, who have given us years 
of great service and will be missed.  And of course, there has been the loss of our long-time 
secretary, Brenda Marks, who said good bye to us after decades of service.  
 
In addition to saying good bye to some good friends, we also now have two vacancies on 
our board in need to a Vice President and Treasurer.  We also need to clean up some of our 
practices and are working to create a new corporation, obtain a Tax ID, address payment of 
our secretary, and do some of the other things we have put off for years. 
 
Because of that WE NEED YOUR VOTE.  We plan on using the lunch hour to present new 
candidates for the vacant positions and submit for your consideration new corporate 
documents.  Currently, Alex Johnson has indicated a willingness to serve as Vice President 
Elect and Cahterine Scherer has indicated a willingness to serve as Treasurer.  We plan on 
taking a vote over the lunch hour of the GAL Training Conference.  Therefore, if you can 
make the lunch, please do let us know.  The cost to just attend lunch will be $15.00 and we 
need to hear from you in advance so we can schedule.  If you intend to attend just the 
lunch, please contact Maggie via email at winn.co.b.assoc@gmail.com or telephone at 
920.362.1450.  Thanks in advance for your participation! 

Ethics CLE Credit Opportunity - Get 2.5 Ethics CLEs on Oct. 3 

 Make progress on your ethics CLEs before year-end by attending the Fox Valley Ethics in 
Business Summit. The summit, presented by Samaritan Counseling Center, is 7:30-11 a.m. 
on Tues., Oct. 3, at Fox Valley Technical Center’s D.J. Bordini Center, 5 N. Systems Dr., 
Appleton. Dr. Bruce Weinstein, The Ethics Guy, will keynote on the five principles of ethical 
intelligence. Just $50, approved by the Wisconsin State Bar for 2.5 CLEs. Register online or 
call Lisa Strandberg at (920) 886-9319 for partnership info. 

Newsletter  -  If, as a member, you would like to post an announcement in the monthly 
newsletter, please let us know.  As in the past, these can be new-hires, job postings, space-
for-rent or other announcements that have to do with your practice.   
 
If you are a member of the WCBA, as well as a member of another non-profit organization, 
you are welcome to post event announcements to the rest of the membership encouraging 
them to attend – for example – the date for the Neenah Rotary Uncorked and Uncapped 
fundraiser, or the Black & Pink Ball benefitting the non-profit you are a board member for. 
We’d be happy to let everyone know. Send us an email and we’ll make sure it’s printed. 
 
Keep in mind, you are the contact person and will be listed in the newsletter as the point of 
contact for more information and questions. 
 
 


